GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
PERSONNEL, PUBLIC GRIEVANCES AND PENSIONS
LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:4981
ANSWERED ON:13.08.2014

APPOINTMENT OF HEADS OF TECHNICAL DEPARTMENTS
Patel Shri Devji Mansingram;Singh Shri Sunil Kumar

Will the Minister of PERSONNEL, PUBLIC GRIEVANCES AND PENSIONS be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Administrative Reforms Commission (ARC) has submitted any report regarding the appointment of the heads of
technical department;

(b) if so, the details thereof;

(c) whether the Heads of the departments have been appointed as per the recommendations and guidelines made in the said report;
and

(d) if not, the details thereof and the reasons therefor?

Answer

Minister of State in the Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances and Pensions and Minister of State in the Prime Minister's Office.
(DR. JITENDRA SINGH)

(a): The 2nd Administrative Reforms Commission (ARC) has not submitted any report regarding the appointment of heads of
technical department.

(b) to (d): Does not arise.
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